
 

 

From: Steve Chamberlain [mailto:steve@nancarrowfarm.co.uk]  

Sent: 27 January 2019 21:37 
To: A30 Chiverton to Carland Cross 

Subject: Notice of intention to attend and speak 

 
To whom it may concern 
 
We would like to give to notice of our intention to attend to the Preliminary meeting on 6th 
February.  
 
We will be attending with our agent Tim Walmsley from Stephens and Scown and together would 
like to speak in relation to the following agenda items 
 

 Deadlines for Statements of common ground. No contact has yet been made by HA so we 
have concerns whether the stated deadline can be met. 

 Request an issue specific hearing for Nancarrow Farm and Marazanvose. The issues affecting 
residents in this section of the scheme are multiple and complex and fall into several of the 
‘Principle Issues’ outlined in Annex B. In the interest of time and clarity we feel it would be 
more beneficial to address all impacts at one hearing (rather than individual impacts at 
multiple hearings) 

 We would also like to request that a site visit at Nancarrow Farm and Marazanvose be 
included in the examination. 

 
We also intend to attend the afternoon meeting – ISH1. As a significant interested party we may 
wish to speak on matters arising in relation to protective provisions to reduce business impacts. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Steve and Lucy Chamberlain 
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